
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 13th September 2013 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

 

In preparation for our production in the summer term, we are taking the 

children to see ‘West Side Story’ at the Birmingham Alexandra Theatre on 

Wednesday 2nd April. Depending on how many children attend, the cost of this 

visit will be around £21.00 per child in total, this covers payment of £17.00 per 

ticket and £4.00 for the coach. This will be confirmed nearer the time. 

 

In order to secure the booking we require a non-refundable deposit of £5 per 

child by Friday 20th September.  

 

Please ensure you have paid on parentpay by this date so a ticket can be 

reserved for your child. If you need a bar code please contact the school office. 

We do not require a reply slip at this stage.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

The Year 6 Team 
 
 


